
Stratham Conservation Commission 
Meeting Minutes: Wednesday, October 9, 2013 
 
Members present: Tim Copeland, Pat Elwell, Bill Grace, Donna Jensen, Allison Knab, Bill 
McCarthy, Dan McAuliffe   
 
Non-members present: Debbie Foss 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:02 p.m. 
 
Mail  
§ The NH Association of Conservation Commissions will hold its annual meeting on 

November 2 
§ UNH sent a notice of grants related to climate change.  Tim reported that Stratham is not 

interested in applying.   
 
Minutes: No minutes  
 
Other  
§ ERSLAC is holding a kayaking event 
§ Pat met with the BofS to discuss a potential property acquisition.  The property owner has 

said he is in no rush and plans to get a ballpark appraisal.  The BofS said it is in favor of 
putting an easement on the property.   

 
Allison motioned, Bill M. seconded a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:30.  All voted in favor. 
 
The next Conservation Committee meeting will be held October 23, 2013.  
 
Respectfully submitted by Allison Knab, secretary   
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